
NOTICE OF APPLICATION 
Community Development Department  80 Columbia Avenue  Marysville, WA 98270 
(360) 363-8100  (360) 651-5099 FAX  Office Hours:  Mon – Fri 7:30 AM – 4:00 PM 

Notice is hereby given that on March 7, 2022 an application was made to the City of Marysville 

Community Development Department requesting State Environmental Policy Act Review for 

a proposed road widening project along State Avenue from 104th Street NE to 116th Street 

NE.  The project includes expanding the roadway corridor capacity from 3-lanes to 5-lanes to 

improve operations, constructing sidewalks on the east side of State Avenue to provide safety 

and non-motorized access, replacement of water main within the project limits, upgrading 

stormwater systems for conveyance and treatment, revisions to luminaire design to improve 

lighting along the corridor and coordination with franchise utilities to relocate underground 

where possible. 

File Number: PA 22009 

Project Title: State Avenue 104th to 116th  

Applicant: City of Marysville – Public Works 

Project Contact: Lisa Danielski 

HDR 

929 108th Avenue, Suite 1300 

Bellevue, WA 98004 

Project Location: State Avenue from 104th Street NE to 116th Street 

NE 

APNs: N/A – right-of-way 

Date of Completeness: March 7, 2022 

A decision on this application will be made within 120 days from the date of completeness.  

The application and complete case file are available for review at the City of Marysville 

Community Development Department located at 80 Columbia Avenue, Marysville, WA 98270. 

Project Information: Chris Holland, Planning Manager 

(360) 363-8207 

cholland@marysvillewa.gov 

Written comments on the aforementioned application are solicited and should be forwarded 

to the City of Marysville Community Development Department, 80 Columbia Avenue, 

Marysville, WA 98270, no later than April 4, 2022. 

 

 

THIS NOTICE IS NOT TO BE REMOVED 

CONCEALED OR DESTROYED 
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